Comment #4 - 4/7/19 - 8:12 p.m.

Thanks to the Modeling ASOP Task Force for all of the great work on the ASOP. | had one
question/comment on the 4th exposure draft. In Section 3.3, when relying on models developed by
others (colleague/vendor) should the actuary consider the experience and qualifications of the
colleague/vendor?

Thanks.
Mike Bergerson, FSA, MAAA

Principal and Consulting Actuary



